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From the Principal’s Desk…  

We have been celebrating Black History month in February.  One way our 

students honoured this theme was through artwork displayed in our front 

lobby. We had many submissions from plasticine figures, to sketches, to 

beads, and crochet.  Yesterday we drew four winners for the art submissions.  

Congratulations to Lincoln, Sherren, Khola and Emily.  Thank you to School 

Council for donating the prizes. 

We held our first Virtual ROAR Assembly on Feb. 28 to recognize the winners 

for February which focused on acceptance.  Thank you to Ms. Legere’s class 

for hosting the assembly.  It was a great success! 

Please remember to subscribe to our school website and/or our NEW 

Instagram Account for important information and updates.  

Instagram: HwdsbLisgar (or use QR code) Website: https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/lisgar/ 

Sincerely,  

M. Elliott                                                    

 

   

We are LISGAR - HEAR US R.O.A.R. 
RESPECT, OPTIMISM, ACCEPTANCE, 

RESPONSIBILITY 

 

 

School Council 

All parents/caregivers are welcome. 

Contact the office if you are interested in 

participating. Next meeting is March 24. 

 

Welcome 

Lisgar welcomes Mrs. Singh to room 5 and 

Mrs. Labranche to the primary prep role. 

 

Covid Vaccine Clinic at Lisgar 

There is a Vaccine Clinic at Lisgar, on 

Friday, March 4, from 9:00-11:00 am.  This 

clinic is for families who have already 

booked an appointment.   

 

There are drop-in clinics being  

held at GL Armstrong and Lawfield, on 

March 4, from 4:00 -7:30 pm.   
 

 

INSTAGRAM QR CODE: 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Kindergarten Registration 
If you have a child born in 2018, please 
contact Lisgar School to register your 
child for Junior Kindergarten beginning in 
September. Registration begins on 
February 7th. 
 
 
ROAR  
We continue to celebrate R.O.A.R. 
(Respect, Optimism, Acceptance,  
Responsibility) at Lisgar. We are 
recognizing students on March 31 in a 
virtual assembly celebrating 
Responsibility.  We will focus on Respect 
in April.  

Sports Updates 

 
Basketball  

Our senior teams have started their seasons.  Our 

students do a great job representing our school with 

their enthusiasm and sportsmanship. 

Junior teams will be starting their season after the March 

Break. 

 

Intramurals 

After March Break students will be able to participate in 

intramurals for basketball and checkers.  We are looking 

forward to have these opportunities available again for 

our students. 

 

Remember that there is a PD Day on Friday, March 4 

https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/lisgar/

